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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. This is a gentle reminder regarding the upcoming yoga

session scheduled for parents of Grades 3-5 on Saturday, 22nd June 2024. The session

will be held from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. to commemorate International Yoga Day.

Please ensure you carry yoga mat for the session. We encourage all parents to participate

actively in this beneficial activity aimed at promoting physical and mental well-being.

Thank you for your cooperation in advance. Should you have any queries, please feel free to

contact the school office.

Warm regards,

RKLGIS


